From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Mon, 22 Feb 2021 08:42:52 +1100

To: Technology One Connect

Subject: FW: Acquisition of WW2 Artillery gun

#ECMBODY

Amy Tamasauskas | Records officer
Records | Lithgow City Council

Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: Saturday, 20 February 2021 10:24 AM

To: Lithgow City Council < council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Acquisition of WW2 Artillery gun

Dear Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to make comment on councils deliberation over the issue of whether or not to acquire the World War II artillery gun, which is now surplus to ADF requirements. I see great merit in the acquisition, as long as it can be used in a productive and beneficial manner.

In this respect I would consider there are relatively few tangible reminders for members of the younger generations of the sacrifice and hardship experienced by their forefathers.

I wonder if the placement of this artillery gun in a public place where youngsters can learn about the engineering and use of the gun might enlighten our youth as to its requirement. Perhaps some schematic diagrams of its design and construction could inspire and interest in engineering, and images of its use, both in training and in theatre, further educate young people about Australian modern history.



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

Document Set ID: 1869238 Version: 1, Version Date: 22/02/2021